
 
 
SPECIAL MOTION NO. 2 – DISABLED ACCESS TO TUBE STATIONS IN 
HAMMERSMITH AND FULHAM 
 

 
 
Standing in the names of: 
 
 (i) Councillor Victoria Brocklebank-Fowler 
 
 (ii) Councillor Amanda Lloyd-Harris 
 
 
This Council recognises the challenge facing people with disabilities and others with 
limited mobility, including older people and those with young families, of using the 
London Underground.  
 
This Council notes that whilst some tube stations in our borough have step free 
access, many others do not. 
 
This Council regrets that no progress has been made on important accessibility 
improvements to our transport infrastructure in over seven years.  
 
This Council calls on Transport for London to put forward plans to give additional 
stations across the borough step-free access, such as Putney Bridge, Parsons 
Green and Barons Court Tube Stations.  
 
This Council pledges to work with TfL, local residents, businesses and developers to 
support plans for step free access, and to provide Section 106 funding to support 
these schemes. 
 


